
City of Waukesha

Legislation Text

City Hall,
201 Delafield Street

Waukesha, WI 53188

This item was brought forward by Ald. Cummings on behalf of concerned residents.  The construction work in the area

has required the use on bypass sanitary sewer pumping.  The location of concern in this item has temporary sewer

pumping equipment in the road which is expected to be removed by Friday, September 13, 2019, and the roadway will

revert back to normal operation with school traffic and parking.  Staff recommends no action be taken on this item.
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